

National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda

Team Meeting see invite for link

October 11, 2022

Time: 1100 MST

Facilitator: NCSC Vice Chair – Kathy Pipkin

Participants: *Jeff Lee, David Lee, Katie Williamson, Kara Stringer, Gina Dingman, and Jae Naugle*

Agenda Items & Notes	Presenter
NWCG Update <ul style="list-style-type: none">No Report	Katie O'Hara
NCSC: Update on any changes to current/carry over items. Old Business <ul style="list-style-type: none">Recruitment – Where is this memo?Extension Request form – Needs to be finalized Where is this in the process?Standard definitions for Resources – Due end of November. Spreadsheets in firenet. (All hazard endorsement not included at this time)Fair Share Cost analysis – Business Plan and requirements (Kara)Dispatch Positions – Chief asked FS Classifiers to visit centers and GACCs, hopefully they understand that dispatch does make operational decisions. BLM was also looking at this. Gina – series 346 PDS missing what we do. Not having an interagency approach is causing an issue. BLM took out the 462/455-3/4/5/6 PDs from the standard PDs. They have now been added back in. New Business <ul style="list-style-type: none">Incident Complex – feedback requested to KaraNeed to write business requirements for data to come back into InFORM through IRWIN. If InFORM is system of record, should it be reading back to CAD/IROC/SIT/WFDSS etc. When we go into litigations and have inconsistent data does not reflect well on the community. Reached out to the business side. If an element reads to InFORM, then it needs to read back to the operational systems once InFORM is finalized. Gina Dingman and Jeff Lee volunteered to assist with this effort.	All
Round Robin /SC Projects Updates <ul style="list-style-type: none">IROC: Julie Polutnik<ul style="list-style-type: none">No ReportDispatch Training SC: Gina Dingman<ul style="list-style-type: none">Awaiting approval from NWCG D-110, class is good to go – on the GB website. Slight updates to the acronyms.Awaiting approval from NWCG D-310, class is good to go – on the GB website. Suggested that this is updated annually. D-310 committee will take this on.Moving forward - D-311 adding in a CAD scenario – Meeting in Nov.D-312 Has not been started yet.Dispatch Efficacy Working Group: Nancy Ellsworth<ul style="list-style-type: none">No ReportIROC Change Board: Kathy Pipkin:<ul style="list-style-type: none">Meeting November 1st.Website Standardization: Gina Dingman (Megan Kephart)<ul style="list-style-type: none">Have defined the framework for NICC/GACCs then when online will take on the local centers. All now with programing team at CIO	All

National Coordination System Committee Conference Call Agenda

Team Meeting see invite for link

October 11, 2022

Time: 1100 MST

Agenda Items & Notes	Presenter
<ul style="list-style-type: none">○ Intelligence SC: Gina/Kara (TJ Boyer)<ul style="list-style-type: none">• PS meeting in December will be virtual.• Unit ID GACC custodians involved in clean up.○ 209 Change Board: Megan Kephart<ul style="list-style-type: none">• No Report○ NICAD SC: David Lee:<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Working on developing instruction videos, hoping to have them out around end of December.• Full release Monday after CDAT.○ Fair share Cost Analysis Tool (FCAT): Stringer<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Fair Share Cost analysis – Working on Business Plan and requirements○ National Center Managers Group: Gina Dingman (Kenan Jaycox)<ul style="list-style-type: none">• IROC updates,• IMRR no updates,• updates on positions,• National Coordinators Meeting Dec 5th, CMs face to face and others virtual.○ IRWIN: Kara Stringer:<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Reported above with the project of InFORM reading back to other operational systems.• Data Summit, dedicated to the IRWIN business plan where other systems can integrating. Freqs are next, IROC asked that they are not the system of record. Finding that there is no standard entry in IROC or CAD.• Chuck Wamack retiring.• Kara will detail into Chucks position.○ CDAT: Kathy Pipkin (Sean Peterson)<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Scheduled for last week in March, Reno, including IAT courses on Monday and Friday. Committee working on agenda and reservation system.	
Date and Time of Next Call: November 8, 2022 1100 Mountain Time	Sean Peterson/Kathy Pipkin